National
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Society

January 135, 2022

Ellen Kearney and “Kim’s Cronies™ are hosting a fundraising event to benefit the National
Multiple Sclerosis Society which will be held on September 18, 2022.

Proceeds from this fundraiser will contribute to the fight against Multiple Sclerosis. Your
support will help provide programs and services to 1 million people in the U.S. that are

affected by MS as well as contribute to critical research funding that will lead to a cure for
MS.

The National MS Society is a registered 501 (c) 3 organization and our tax ID number i1s:
13-5661935. If you would like a copy of our tax-exempt form or have any questions
regarding the impact of your support, please do not hesitate to contact me at (860) 913-
2550, ext. 52527, or via email at katia.sekaly(@nmss.org.

“Kim’s Cronies” include: Kim Mierzejewski, Ellen Kearney, Marty Kearney, Deb
Mierzejewski, Jean Robbins, and Ray Brainard.

Thank you for your support,

{L’: tw&‘f (SSS

Katia Sekaly

Senior Manager, Walk MS
National Multiple Sclerosis Society



